
Parent Questionnaire Results – 2018/19 
Number of children 76  

Number of Q returned 45 

% returned 58% 
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Teaching 

I feel that my child is receiving a good 
education 

84 16 100 0 0 0 0 

My child enjoys the school 
 

51 49 100 0 0 0 0 

The staff understand what my child 
needs 

71 24 96 4 0 0 0 

The homework is set about the right 
amount of homework 

56 36 92 6 2 0 0 

Subjects 

The school lets me know what my child is 
learning bout and what their targets are 
through newsletters and parents 
evenings 

63 33 96 4 0 0 0 

My child enjoys the topic based 
curriculum e.g. WW2, Polar and Romans 

87 13 100 0 0 0 0 

My child has the opportunity to take part 
in a range of activities inside ands 
outside of school (clubs, trips, 
residentials etc.) 

78 22 100 3 0 0 0 

Personal Development 

My child is encourages to be kind and 
think of others 

85 13 98 2 0 0 0 

My child gets on well with staff 
 

85 15 100 0 0 0 0 

My child gets on well with other children 
 

73 27 100 0 0 0 0 

My child tries hard at school 
 

65 33 98 2 0 0 0 

My child is encouraged to develop 
strategies to support emotional 
wellbeing eg Yoga, Woodland Schools, 
Whis Kids 

76 18 94 2 0 0 4 

        



 

 

 

 

 
Lanercost C of E Primary School 

Lanercost, Brampton 
Tel 016977 2051 

Headteacher: Mrs A Clarricoats 
head@lanercost.sch.uk 
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Looking after my child 

The school is a safe and secure place for 
my child to work 

85 15 100 0 0 0 0 

Any behavioural/friendship problems 
that arise are dealt with effectively 

78 18 96 4 0 0 0 

 
Good behaviour at school is encouraged 

82 18 100 0 0 0 0 

Parents and Community 

I know about events that happen in 
school through newsletters, texts, emails 

58 36 94 6 0 0 0 

The school provides healthy school  
lunches and encourages healthy eating 

69 20 89 11 0 0 0 

I understand it is important for my child 
to be punctual and have good 
attendance 

89 11 100 0 0 0 0 

The school’s Christian values are evident 
in the ethos and practice of the school 

80 20 100 0 0 0 0 

The school aims to be involved with the 
local community through its links with 
the Priory, Parish Newsletter and other 
events 

69 27 96 4 0 0 0 

If I have concerns, I feel happy to talk to 
the school 

76 20 96 4 0 0 0 

If I have concerns, the school deals with 
them well 

67 27 94 6 0 0 0 

 
 
 

       

 
 
 
 
 
 



Comments 
Things that I think the school is doing well 

My child has loved the ‘Titanic’ topic this year. 

The topics of ‘Megastructures’ and the ‘Titanic’ have been very much enjoyed. 

Feel there is a great team in the Early Years, my child has made so much progress, we are really 
grateful. 

My child has really benefitted from the extra support provided by the Early Years teachers. His first 
more formal year of education has been gentle and an exciting year of learning for him. 

My child has loved this year and has learned lots of interesting facts.  

The children have really enjoyed topic learning and the school has done an amazing job of allowing 
them to learn both academically, but also with experiential learning.  They are happy and confident at 

school and we are very appreciative they have such a wonderful place to learn. 

Overall very happy with the progress my child has made. 

Thank you for all of the clubs that are provided. 

My child has loved his time in Year1 and has come on tremendously in his reading and maths. 

My child has enjoyed the Woodlands sessions, the art with Abby and all the extra special dress up 
trips that Lanercost has put on this year. 

Staff are all enthusiastic and engaging – well done! 

My child loves school and is very enthusiastic about his learning and all the extra activities. 

Breakfast clubs and Stay and Play are excellent for working parents 

My child has enjoyed a wide variety of trips and activities at school this year that have enhanced his 
learning 

I am thankful for all the extra input my child has had.  The school has given special consideration to 
his developmental needs and created an environment in which he has thrived. 

The trips are fantastic; they get so much out of them. 

My child has especially enjoyed the cricket both during PE and after school.  Fraser has been a great 
role model, we value the time, and commitment the school has given to the sport. . 

The variety of sporting opportunities has seen my child take part in netball, cricket, swimming and 
gymnastics, which we are very pleased about.  She has grown in confidence. She loves school and has 

enjoyed all of the trips she has been on. Thank you for another fantastic year! 

My child has loved being in Year 6, thank you!  She has had the opportunity to take part in so many 
extra activities, which have all helped develop her self-confidence.  The transition activities with other 

schools are helping her become more confident about going to WHS. 

As my child transitions to secondary school I am really pleased with her development, socially, 
emotionally and academically.  I am looking forward to her utilising all of these skills and knowledge. 

She has had a fantastic foundation influenced by her time at Lanercost School – thankyou. 

Thank you for another great year at Lanercost! My child has thoroughly enjoyed his primary years. In 
particular a HUGE thank you for all the opportunities which have come my child’s way.  We feel truly 
blessed and fortunate that he has had such an enriching experience and although he is perhaps to 
young to appreciate how lucky he has been to be a pupil at Lanercost, I am sure he will realise one 
day – no doubt when he has his own children. 

My child has really enjoyed Y6, particularly the London and Belfast residentials.  She has felt inspired 
to learn and well supported through her SATs.  She has loved being in Miss Kellock’s class and has 
been well prepared to be a confident and independent learner ready for transition to secondary 

school.  Thank you! 

Comments 

 
Things that I think the school could improve: 

Would it be possible to have a Friday email with all of the important notes for the following week?  

We will trail a Friday email at the beginning of the next term to keep you informed of things coming 
up in the following week. 

Can we have lunch menus sent home rather than being done in school? 

We have already responded to this request by sending the menu home for you to work with your 
child to select their food choices. 

Can we look at the car-parking situation? 

Bays are going to be marked out for staff cars during the summer holidays – we hope that this will 
give more space in the rest of the car park for parents.  



 


